SACRAMENTO MUNICIPAL

S. Nuclear Regqulatory Commission

Attn: Frank J. Miraglia, Jr.
Associate Director for Projects
Philips Bldg.
7920 Norfolk

Re ’ '\“-; sda " MT

DOCKET 50-312

RANCHO SECO NUCLEAR GENERATING STATION

LICENSE NO. DPR-54

CORRECTIONS REQUESTED FOR AMENDMENT NOS. 87 AND 89

Dear Mr, Miraglia

Amendmerit s

RANCHO SECO NI




pEF 1 5 1987

AGM/NPP 87-424
Frank J. Miraglia, Jr. -2 -

These errors wz @ discussed by telephone with the NRC (Grayhek, SMUD to
Kalman, PRC) on November 24, 1987, The NRC advised that upon receipt of this
written disclusure of the noted errors, the corrected pages would be issued in
one of the forthcoming approved amendments. In the meantime, procedures
shou"d not be permanently changed to accommodate these errors.

Please contact me if you have any questions. Members of your staff with
questions requiring additional information or clarification may contact
Mr. Yern Grayhek at (209) 333-2935, extensiui 2%,

Sincerely,

2..:,1 bl b
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R.sistant General Manager,
Nuclear Power Production

Attachment

cc: G. Kalman, NRC, Bethesda
A. D'Angelo, NRC, Rancho Seco
J. B. Martin, NRC, Walnut Creek




